
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 24th April 2023 

 
Dear families,  

It has been a wonderful and busy 
first week into Summer Term and 
there has been a buzz of 
excitement around the school. 
The sun has been shining and the 
children have been enjoying using 
the grass areas outside in what 
seems like a very long time! A bug 
hotel has opened its doors to 
minibeasts, and fruit trees are 
waiting to be planted around the 
back of the school. Gymnastics 

equipment have been cleaned and prepared ready for children to enjoy. Can we take a moment to remind families 
that the temperatures are slowly starting to rise so sunhats and plenty to drink is encouraged each day. 

Mrs Cooper arranged for the Police to visit Werrington last week which was a fantastic opportunity to build 
positive relationships with those who help us. In the same day, the Pop-Up Play Village set up a tremendously 
exciting activity for Nursery and Class 1 in the hall. It looked so fun that the adults wished to play! Year 6 are 
looking forward to swimming lessons this term and Year 4 are excited for Bikeability – please don’t forget to 
bring forms in to participate. Children have been great at learning the British Values in our Collective Worship 
and linking this with our learning. Each class have a new poster which prompts people to ask them questions about 
their learning. Test your child on whether they remember their class’s question; we want children to be able to 
‘Know More, Do More and Remember More’. Have a brilliant week everyone. 

 

 

 

 



 

Dates for your diary: 

24th April – Sports for Schools – 
kickboxing champion Jessica Roper  

27th April – Strike Action (no disruption is 
planned for your child, but you will be 
informed in the event of a disruption) 

1st May – Bank Holiday 

2nd May - Strike Action (no disruption is 
planned for your child, but you will be 
informed in the event of a disruption) 

3rd May - RNLI talk 

5th May – Coronation Picnic 2pm-3pm 

8th May – Bank Holiday 

Class Reading Challenge 

Well done to Class 2 on winning the 
reading challenge!  

 

Those who have read every day will 
get extra play on Monday. 

  

 

Werrington invites you to 
our Coronation Picnic. 

From 2pm on the 
playground. 

Bring a picnic and a blanket 
and enjoy the festivities! 

 



9th, 10th, 11th, 12th May– Year 6 SATs – 
SATs breakfast in Class 3 8:20-8:45 

29th – 2nd June – Half Term 

5th June-16th June – Year 4 
multiplication check 

W/C 12th June – Year One (and Year 
Two retakes) phonics screening check 

Tuesday 4th – 5th Drop in Andaras Trust 
Art Show in the Town Hall 9-4 then 9-3 

July 17 & 18 – Year 6 Transition Days at 
Launceston College 

July TBC – Transition Week 

 

Important messages: 

  

 

 


